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We are delighted to share another result of
intergenerational collaboration on “The
Learning Age” project, Youtube channel. After
a few months of improving their digital skills
and receiving one-to-one mentoring from the
young people, the seniors are sharing what
they have learned on videos. They talk about
their home and heritage, how to take care of
our health, and how to contribute to civil
society through active participation, among
other values and traditions that need to be
preserved over time. All videos are available
with subtitles in several languages.

Videos describing the project process are
also available on our You Tube channel.
Don't forget to subscribe DESES3 YT

In the project AGE, a team from the SEIT
Lab organisation from the University of
Cyprus in Nicosia is developing reports
through pilot testing and evaluating the
current status of the results. SEIT Lab is
building confidence in the quality of the
project team's work.
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The next step of the AGE project will focus
on Multiplier Events in Spain, Romania,
Cyprus and Poland. The events will be an
opportunity to present the results of AGE
project with local community, and to
promote intergenerational activities
through the Erasmus+ programme. 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLlLoTDiltjaoDx9g5So9tIHg7nggk1Cmv
https://www.youtube.com/@deses3_Spain

